
Clean Team – December Hours 

 

The Clean and Safe Committee has suggested that money from the 2017 PBIA budget be allocated to 
add supplemental funding to the Clean Team for the month of December during peak retail season with 
a focus on the core. These additional hours would likely be on weekends to maximize positive impacts 
on the retail shopping and dining experience.  

City Staff reached out to Capitol Recovery Center and confirmed that this request was manageable and 
indeed, desirable. CRC suggested that the PBIA identify a desired budget amount and that they could 
provide details on what a services increase would look like based on that number.  

Conversely, if the PBIA would like to suggest specific staffing levels, times and dates, CRC could provide 
an estimate of costs based on the desired parameters.  

 

 


